
 

 

 

  

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

  

 

In a broad sense there is too much of a gap between the Garda and the effected public which 

leads to unfair negativity towards the police. 

 

  

 

Also I believe that police are been unfairly held accountable for the problems, we need to be 

more pre-emptive and local executives and politicians need to be much more proactive in 

dealing with issues before they become a problem. This is clearly lacking in this city which 

isn’t helped by the elitist inherent native which much change and it needs somebody like your 

committee to go public on these issues and point out and support your guards in doing so. 

 

  

 

They need to see more pre-emptive effective work taking place. 

 

  

 

Please note deprivation levels are on the increase in these communities in Limerick and this 

has been the breeding found for many of our problems. 

 

  

 

Regards, 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  




